Study Topic:  Fish      










Classroom: Orange Room

Date:  April 9, 2012 –April 12, 2012








Teachers: Ms. Leyton & Mrs. Mooney

	Discussion/Activity for Meeting Time

Are there other places in the CYC where we can find fish? 
In small groups, children will visit other classrooms to discover if those rooms have fish as pets.
The Red Rooms fish “Harry” will visit our classroom. What do you notice about Harry?
In small groups, we will take a look at the Red Room’s fish. As the children comment on what they observed, a teacher will write their dictations down. 
What have you observed about Swimmy and Harry? 

As a class, we will compare and contrast the similarities and differences between Swimmy and Harry. 
	Fieldwork/Investigation for Center Time 
Students will be exploring the CYC building and other classrooms to determine if there are any more fish at school and if they are the same or different than the fish they have already been observing.
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In this photo Roman is working on creating an observational drawing. 
	Representation/Display
Graph:
As the children explore the CYC looking for fish, we will create a graph of the different places in which we find fish. 
Venn Diagram:

We will create a Venn diagram comparing and contrasting the similarities and differences between the two fish.  
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In this Photo Ingrid uses watercolors to paint a still-life drawing of flowers. 



	Reminders: * CYC will be closed on Friday April 13, 2012 for a teacher work day. *
Literature:  We will read, Lots of Dots by Craig Frazier, Shhhhhh! Everybody’s Sleeping by Julie Markers, It’s Okay to Be Different by Todd Parr and Our Class is Going Green by Mrs. Nickels’ Kindergarten Class. 
Music:  Songs: “1, 2, 3, 4, 5, Once I caught a fish alive” and “Let’s Go Swimming”.
Math: A new ‘Go Fish’ game will be added to the math table.  

The Arts/Science: We will continue to have water color paints available at the art table along with a vase of wild flowers from our playground for the children to create a different still-life painting. 
Sensory table: We will add water to our Sensory Table along with eye droppers to allow the children to strengthen their fine motor muscles as they squeeze the water out through the dropper. 


Maryland State Voluntary Curriculum Standards website: http://mdk12.org/instruction/curriculum/index.html
